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My name is Lauren Camou, a working college student living in Oregon. 

Understanding that the hard-earned money of tax payers, that we are required to pay 

into taxes, is an overabundance and that the state wants to keep that money is a 

blight in our society. All tax payers should be paid back, with interest, what they are 

owed. The kickers may seem miniscule, but that money makes a difference. It is said 

that the poorest Oregonian could only get approximately $70 back, but that money 

can feed a family for a week. That matters, and the money is rightfully the tax 

payers'. There is no excuse to withhold the rightful property of Oregonians, and we 

deserve to be heard and respected, not stolen from.   


